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Minutes of HRMA Meeting 

February 21, 2012 
 

Meeting Called to Order:  Lana Nanneman, President, called the February meeting to order.  
Our speaker this month was Dr. David Cathcart with Heartland Occupational Medicine- 
Heartland Clinic.  Dr. Cathcart presented information to assist HR professionals improve 
worker’s compensation case closure. 
 
Approval of Minutes:  The January meeting minutes were moved for approval by Dick Sipe 
and seconded by Becky Chambers. 
 
Treasurer's Report:   

Beginning Balance:   $3,333.94 
 Income $   930.00 
            Expenses $   516.45 
  Ending Balance $3,747.49 
 
Lana explained a small adjustment was needed due to an unknown difference ($0.49.)   
January’s Treasurer’s Report was moved for approval by Vicki Corwin and seconded by Amy 
Drost. 
 
Old Business:   

 Please complete 2012 chapter application, membership fee is now $50 for local 
(non-national) members. 

 New email address: nwmohrma@gmail.com 
 MO-SHRM Annual Labor & Employment Law Conference – March 23, 2012 at 

Camden on the Lake. Registration open at www.mo-shrm.org.  
   
New Business:   

 2012 St. Joseph Employment Coalition Career Fair is April 17, 2:00-5:00 at Civic 
Arena 

 Volunteers are needed for SpeedMock interviews March 28, 3:00-6:00 at MO 
Western 

 MO-SHRM State Conference - Sponsors/Exhibitors needed. 
 HRCI credits now listed on luncheon receipts for ease of use. 
 February Board Report: Board working to complete schedule of presentations for 

2012, developing HRCI study group/course, and continuing website improvements.  
 
Next meeting: Our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 20 and will be held at the Albrecht 
Kemper Museum of Art located at 2818 Frederick Ave., St. Joseph, MO. Our speaker will be Michelle 
Daum Haskins, JD with Constangy Brooks & Smith, LLP. The topic will be “Overview of MO Workers’ 
Compensation: What HR Needs to Know” (Part 2 of Worker’s Compensation series.) 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jami Lewis, Chapter Secretary 
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